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Eunjoo has joined as the new Assistant Pastor for the River South Community. Grateful for the 

role, she is committed to supporting True Parents, drawing on her experience in Korea and 

Europe. 

 

Eunjoo has recently joined as the Assistant Pastor for the River South Community. She expressed deep 

gratitude for the opportunity to serve, acknowledging that while her English may not be perfect, she is 

committed to working for True Parents and hopes to bring joy to True Mother. 

 

Eunjoo's journey began at Sunhak UPA, and after graduating, she was assigned to Europe as a special 

envoy. She feels that starting her Assistant Pastor role in the UK, her husband's home country, is the best 

way to support our community. 

 

With previous public mission experience in Korea, Eunjoo is determined to keep the community 

connected to True Parents. She emphasised her resilience, noting that despite any shortcomings, she will 

never give up on serving the community. Eunjoo and her husband received the Blessing in 2020, and they 

now live together. She enjoys cooking and spending time with friends, adding a warm personal touch to 

her role. Her main goal is to support the community in uniting with True Mother and create a community 

that fosters love and quality education. 

 

We warmly welcome Eunjoo to River South and look forward to her contributions 


